From: "STEPGRAD" <stepgrad@aggf.unibl.org>
Sent: Saturday, May 2, 2020 12:03:17 PM
Subject: STEPGRAD 2020 COVID statement

Dear Sirs,

The Faculty of Architecture, Civil Engineering and Geodesy is regrettably
not able to host the event of the Conference STEPGRAD 2020, initially
scheduled for June 11-12, 2020. The peer-review process is ongoing and the
proceedings will be published as scheduled. All authors are exempted from
the conference fees.

The Chairs and the Organizational Committee have reluctantly reached this
decision in view of current restrictions and uncertainties, caused by
COVID-19 outbreak, about when social and economic life and international
travel will return to normal in Bosnia and Herzegovina and worldwide. It is
hard to express our sorrow for the lost chance to meet all our friends from
around the world at the conference event, but this is for the best.

The STEPGRAD team continues to monitor the COVID-19 situation and extend you
their best wishes.

Stay well, and see you at STEPGRAD 2022!

MowToBaHM,

ApXMTEKTOHCKO-TpaheBUHCKO-reogeTckm GakynTeT HaXKanocT Huje y moryhHocTu aa
oAp*n KoHdepeHunjy CTEMMPAL 2020, Koja je npBobUTHO 3aKkasaHa 3a 11. n 12.
jyH 2020. roaunHe. MocTynak canjenux peLeHsuja je y ToKy, a 360pHUK pagoBa

he 6uTK 0bjaB/beH Npema paHuje yTBpheHom naaHy. CBu ayTopu ocnoboheHu cy
TPOLUKOBA KoTU3auuje.



Ounpektopn KoHdepeHumje n OpraHm3aumoHm oabop Hepaao cy AOHWjenu 0By OAJYKY,
a umajyhu y Buay TpeHyTHa orpaHuYerba U HEM3BjECHOCTM, M3a3BaHe NaHAEMMjOM
COVID-19, o Tome Kaga he ce gpylwITBEHE U EKOHOMCKE aKTUBHOCTM, Kao U
mehyHapogHa nyToBaka HOPManM30BaTU Y BOCHM 1M XepLUeroBuMHM U LWMPOM CBUjeTa.
Beoma Ham je xao 360r nsrybsbeHe LWaHce Aa ce Ha KoHbepeHUnju BUAMMO ca CBUM
HaWKWM npujaTe/buma 13 LMjenor ceujeTta, asiv 0BakBa o4/yKa je Hajbosba 3a cse.

CTENTIPA/ Tum HacTas/ba Aa npatu cutyaumjy ca COVID-19 mn ynyhyje Bam cBoje
HajcpAaYHuje no3Apase U Kesbe 3a 34pas/bem!

byanTte nobpo n suammo ce Ha CTEMNMPAL-y 2022!



